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The directors of St Paul¿s Mews Ltd, which is the owner of St Paul¿s Mews, have no rooted objection to the 

replacement of the boundary fence with 31 St Paul¿s Crescent, subject to the following.

The new wall should be of stock matching the existing brickwork, and should be no more than six feet in 

height.

During construction all possible care must be taken to avoid damage to the surface of St Paul¿s Mews and to 

the plants we are training along the boundary.

As the training wires along the fence will need to be removed for the wall, the plants should be protected 

during construction and the training wires reinstated on completion. 

Any damage to the surface of the Mews to be reinstated. Any repairs to be subject to the approval of St 

Paul¿s Mews Ltd.

The directors of St Paul¿s Mews Ltd would require written agreement to these conditions in order to grant 

access to the contractors.

John Lettice

Director, St Paul¿s Mews Ltd
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